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The summer term is now well under way and as well as a lot of extremely hard work in the classroom we 
have also enjoyed some lovely weather to make good use of the outdoors.  Many of our Y6 children 
recently visited Robinwood for a residential visit we are delighted they enjoyed it very much, which is 
wonderful.  The gallery on our website is updated regularly, we have recently added photographs from 
Robinwood.  Equally pleasing however are the many comments we received about their behaviour and 
conduct.  Our Y6 class continue to be a great credit to our school and wonderful role models.  Well done to 
you all! 
 
Whenever our children are out and about, at sporting events or educational visits, their behaviour is 
frequently complimented.  As we prepare to welcome new families and children to St Paul’s it is reassuring 
to know that they are coming in to a school full of excellent role models.  Thank you to our children and 
their families for supporting us. 

GROWING IN FAITH 

 

Next Friday 29th June is the feast day of St Peter and St Paul.  As it is also our school feast day, children in 
Y3, 4, 5 and 6 will celebrate Mass at Holy Rosary Church at 12 noon.  We will walk to church, and after 
Mass will have lunch followed by some fun activities.  Our younger children will have their own liturgy in 
school during the morning.  Juice and biscuits will be available during the morning for all our children and 
there will be a treat during the afternoon from the Friends of St Paul’s.  You are most welcome to attend 
the Mass at Holy Rosary Church—if you are available to walk to and from church with us, please contact 
the school office or speak to your child’s class teacher.  We will leave school at approximately 11.20am. 

MOVING ON 

 

As this academic year draws to a close, it is time to begin preparing for the next academic year.  We have 
some staffing changes to notify you of, and over the coming weeks the children will have an opportunity to 
spend some time in their new classrooms with their new teachers.  The teaching staff arrangements for 
September onwards are as follows: 
 
 Nursery—Mrs Craft and Mrs Groves 
 Reception—Mrs Cooke and Mrs Tattersdill 
 Year 1—Miss O’Kell 
 Year 2—Mrs Williams 
 Year 3—Mrs Miller and Mrs Tattersdill 
 Year 4—Miss Carnaby 
 Year 5—Miss Wilberforce 
 Year 6—Mrs Wilson 
 
Mrs Lankford will be seconded to St John the Evangelist R.C. Primary School for the forthcoming academic 
year.  Mrs Peacock, Deputy Headteacher and SENCO will continue to be a non-classroom based teacher 
who teaches groups of pupils for specific interventions.   
 


